
Bullet points from the Safeguarding Committee zoom meeting held on 3rd December 2020 
 
Items discussed. 

• Safeguarding plans and new 2021 training plan signed off and will be on website in 
next few weeks 

• Adult safeguarding Policy. A new safeguarding Adult policy has been signed off by 
the Munster Bishops. This will be available on the website by the New Year. 

• A training programme (2 hr information session) will be written for the policy and it 
is hoped training will start to be rolled out by Easter  

• Garda Vetting. Awaiting change in legislation regarding mandatory 3 yearly re- 
vetting 

• A Whistleblowing policy has been written and will be on website.  

• Date of next meeting to be arranged in New Year. 
 
 


